
 
 
 
 

 

MEMO 

 
To: The UVM Faculty Senate 

From: Curricular Affairs Committee of the Faculty Senate, Colby Kervick, Co-Chair 

Date: January 5, 2023 
Re: Report out on Items voted on by the Curricular Affairs Committee that do not require Faculty Senate 
vote 

 

 
 
On January 5, 2023, the Curricular Affairs Committee approved the actions that do not require a 

vote by the Faculty Senate. 
 

 
 
The Curricular affairs committee approved the following: 

 

I. Approval of substantial revision to the Global Studies Major and Minor to include three regional 

concentrations in European Studies, Asian Studies and Latin American and Caribbean Studies. 


